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Year N— Lydia Watkins  Year 3 — Seb Sutton   

Year R—  Herbie Clements  Year 4 — Amber Buckley Robins 

Year  1—  Mason Wilson Year 5– Beth Holt  

Year 2— Mason Thomas  Year 6— Matthew Shelton    
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Colour Run 

As some of you may be aware, Rowley Park will be entering a 

team into this years Colour Run supporting Cauldwell Children- 

a charity based in Stafford who support children with disabili-

ties. 

The team is made up of both children and staff and came about 

from our lunchtime running club; run by Mrs Lipton.  The 2km 

run itself will take place on Saturday 5th May in Stoke-on-

Trent.  We are entering as a team and donations can be made  

www.justgiving.com.  If we can raise more than £250, we will 

be in with a chance of winning sensory equipment for the 

school.  After learning this, the children also considered other 

ways to raise money and so have come up with the idea of a 

coffee morning.  This will take place on Friday 4th May, in the 

breakfast club room.   

Year N— Harley Hodkinson Year 3 — Shakira Oliver  

Year R—  Lillia Lea  Year 4 — Kate Tunnicliffe  

Year  1— Ruby Biddulph   Year 5– Isla Hateley  

Year 2— Amelia Bayliss  Year 6—  Chelsea Round  

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 

    93%     96%    99%    97% 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

  100%     97%     98%   100% 

Attendance 

Best Class: Year 3 & Year 6  

Spring Chicken! 

Spring is in the air at RPA as our most re-

cent crop of baby chicks entered the world.  We have 4 boys 

and 3 girls in total and Year 1 are taking good care of  our 

newest members of our school family. 

Tuesday 1st May    Swimming Yr 3 

Friday 4th May  Caudwell fund raising coffee morning 

    9:15-10:15am 

Saturday 5th May  Colour Run 

Monday 7th May  Bank holiday—school closed. 

Challenge Packs 

It has been a busy week at Rowley as many classes were out 

and about as their challenge pack hooks.  On Tuesday, Year 3 

visited West Midlands Safari Park in Bewdley, to get them 

inspired for their challenge pack; Dinosaur Stomp (always a 

favourite with the pupils).  Yesterday, it was Year 5 who were 

out and about at Stafford Castle for their Challenge Pack 

launch; Castle Attack, where they learnt how to defend and 

attack castles.  Today, Year 4 has been to Enginuity in Telford 

to prepare their learning for Crazy Contraptions; as we inspire 

future inventors and problem solvers.  Year 1 & 2 will join 

forces for their hook and outcome this Challenge pack and 

will be off on their visit very soon. 

Staff and parents can donate cakes to sell which can be enjoyed 

with a cup of tea or coffee.  It will take place in the  Breakfast 

club room and run from 9:15 to 10:15am for any parents who 

wish to pop in for a cuppa and to support us.  If you have any 

further questions Mrs Lipton will be able to help and if you want 

to find out more about the charity we are supporting, please 

visit www.caudwellchildren.com. 


